
Protocol for Open House 

 

No signs permitted on HOA property (only in the homeowners' yards) EXCEPT for the 3 days before an 

"Open House." All signs on HOA property must be removed at the conclusion of the open house or they 

will be disposed of by the HOA. One sign in the front of the community per homeowner is permitted and 

no more than one sign within the community on HOA property. The agent will be provided with temporary 

access to open the gates during the open house. Potential homebuyers wanting to enter the 

neighborhood should look for “Open House” on the display, call the agent, and the agent will buzz them 

in. The temporary access will expire the day after the open house. 


